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Fwd: Comment on the proposed Boring Company test tunnel
1 message

Anna Martinez <anna.martinez@]acity.org> Thu, Apr 26, 2018 at 9:49 AM
To: Michael Espinosa <michael.espinosa@lacity.org>, Gloria Pinon <gloria.pinon@]acity.org>

Please see email below.
Anna Martinez

Office of the City Clerk
200 N. Spring St., Rm. 360
Los Angeles, CA 90012
213-978-1025
213-978-1027 - FAX

Mail Stop 160-01
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---------- Forwarded message ----------

From: Barbara Blankenship <bblankens@gmail.com>

Date: Thu, Apr 26, 2018 at 9:33 AM

Subject: Comment on the proposed Boring Company test tunnel
To: CityClerk@lacity.org

Dear City of L.A.

| am against exempting the Boring Company's test tunnel from public review under CEQA . There should be no
exceptions to environmental rules.

Dr. Barbara Blankenship
Citizen of West Los Angeles



